
Hidden Hills Community Association 

Theater Committee Meeting 

Monday September 13, 2021 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 10:10AM 

 

Approval of July minutes-Debbie Klein made a motion to approve 

the minutes and Stacey Rosen 2nd the motion.   

 

The committee started the discussion of beginning in person 

meetings going forward. 

 

Hidden Hills Fiesta float for the theatre.  Stacey Rosen will be 

the contact person for those interested in participating in 

creating a float.   

 

Jaxx-there have been zero sign ups through the office.  There 

have been some sign ups on the Jaxx website.  

 

Karleen proposed the idea of possibly finding a way to COVID 

test on site to help alleviate added stress to the kids and 

parents regarding testing protocols.  Debbie is going to look 

into this possible solution further.   

Karleen has received feedback from anonymous parents that they 

are a bit frustrated with the process, masks, testing etc...  

However, CDC guidelines do require everyone regardless of 

vaccination status to wear masks indoors.  Tamika brought up how 

Jaxx summer conservatory wore clear masks.   

 

Jaxx Adult Sign ups-So far, there have not been any sign ups in 

the office.  Tamika is trying to promote it more.  She has 

reported some people are opposed because they do not want to 

step on Palmer's toes as they work with her for the Valentine 

Musicale.   

 

Palmer proposal for secondary theatre company-Carrie expressed a 

lack of clarity in the proposal as far as age groups are 

concerned.  Both Tamika and Farnaz reminded the committee of 

issues in the past with Palmer.  Farnaz brought up that back in 

February 2020 Jaxx was creating an Introduction to Theatre 

"workshop" of sorts that perhaps we can revisit.   

 

The next meeting is October 4th at 10AM.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:26AM.   


